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Name

Dina A Perazzo

Email

perazzodina@yahoo.com

Are you part of an Agency or Organization?

No

Share any comment

To whom it may concern, I am a resident of Klickatat County Washington. I have two properties in the county. I
am opposed to the Carringer Solar project on Knight road. I believe it is wrong to have this in our county as it's
large scale industrial solar and not part of the counties EOZ plan created in 2004. It will take up productive farm
land for many years, which should be used for its intended use of farming. The BESS facility is dangerous, it
will devalue the surrounding land, and an eye sore to this beautiful valley. I don't believe it's worth the few
months of sunshine to destroy the land that it will be placed on.

Did you also share a video?

No
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